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February 10, 2017
VIA EMAIL

Attn:  Ms, Angel De Fazio
ntefusa@aol.com

Re:  Records Request
Ms. De Fazio:

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS™), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a
governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days. Accordingly, the
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission”) is responding to your February 9, 2017 request

for “Copies of all visitor sign in sheets for both Carson and Vegas offices, for the time period of
December 1, 2016 to February 7, 2017. With NO REDACTIONS!”

Please be advised that the Commission does not have records responsive to your request. Please know
that Nevada’s public records laws do not require the Commission to create materials to facilitate your
inspection of public records. As a result, the Commission may not be able to provide you responsive
information as the Commission does not maintain visitor sign-in sheets as you have specified.

If you have any questions or wish to clarify your request to inspect public records, please feel free to
contact me.

(S;}ercly,

Jessica Diss

Administrative Attorney

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada

(775) 684-6173
jsdiss@puc.nv.gov

cc: Stephanie Mullen, Executive Director;
Garrett Weir, General Counsel
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